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Government inspection is required prior to shipment from your plant.  Upon receipt of this order, 
promptly notify the Government representative who normally services your plant so that appropriate 
planning for Government inspection can be accomplished. 
 
On receipt of this order, promptly furnish a copy to the Government representative who normally 
services your plant or, if none, to the nearest Army, Navy, Air Force, or Defense Supply Agency 
Inspection Office.  In the event the representative or office cannot be located, our purchasing agent 
should be notified immediately. 
 
All proposed changes must be submitted in writing to the VECCO Representative and received a 
signed approval.  The supplier shall not make any changes to the process that has been previously 
approved by VECCO without prior authorization.   


